Brew to Brew Finish Line Event
April 7" 2019
800 Block of Pennsylvania St

We are hosting the finish line to the annual Brew to Brew KC to Lawrence fundraising run. We
are hoping to utilize the public street and parking on the 800 block of Pennsylvania for the
finish line and outside beer garden.

We will use snow fence to create a perimieter along the sidewalk on the west side of the street,
along with gaps between buildings on the east side of the street. 8" st and 9" street will
remain open, and we’ll use type 3 barricades on the north and south ends of Pennsylvania St to
close the are to traffic. Traffic will be able to use alternate north/ south travel on Delaware and
New York streets. We will staff both entrance points to ensure alcohol does not leave the
premises.

Lawrence Beer Company and KC Running Club Volunteers will be responsible for clean up
during and after the event. We are utilizing reusable cups to minimize environmental impact

Our normal street and lot parking in east Lawrence will be available.

Inside the event footprint will be the finish line itself, a beer tent, two food trucks, picnic tables,
and portable toilets. Our restaurant and patio will be accessible to runners as well. Portable
toilets will be rented through Anderson Rentals. Specific food trucks TBD. We will utilize only
the street and pull-in parking on the east and west sides of the street for the footprint.

Total attendance is estimated at 4,000 runners, spread throughout the day with the first ones
arriving approximately 10 am and the last group arriving approximately 5pm.



